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The first thing that happened this week was receiving my Final Presentation Night 
brochures. When I originally got them, it was nice to see everything in one spot, neatly 
together. The brochure is important because it presents all the general aspects of ISM and 
what was covered and accomplished this year. Having the brochures made me prideful of the 
work I have put into this year and how everything has turned out the way I hoped, and 
more! 
 

Additionally, a large event that went into this week was turning in the Final Product. 
After turning in the product, a setup and summary assessment was written, to reflect on the 
experiences from this year and how the Final Product was both a learning experience and a 
success. Now that it is officially complete, it is nice to know that ISM is winding down, and 
the last task to accomplish is Final Presentation Night. It was a relief turning everything in 
because it was nice to know that all the research, work, and dedication from August to now 
is finally done. With Final Presentation Night next week, that is the last large event that all of 
the ISM students will have a week left to focus on. 
 

Lastly, this week I presented a mock presentation to a middle school class. One 
successful aspect of my speech was that my audience was entertained and was willing to ask 
questions at the end. One section that I may want to improve on is opening with a better 
introduction and ending with a stronger conclusion. Also, some parts of my slideshow could 
use some tidying up. However, overall the presentation was a huge success and the teachers 
and students were impressed. 
 

Going into next week, it is crucial to ensure that all the little details leading up to 
Final Presentation Night are double checked and everything is perfect for this evening. After 
all, this is the night all my work has been leading up to. 


